
Dear Owners, Guests and Renters: 
 
In order to protect the health, safety and welfare of our staff, owners, family members, 
guests, renters, agents and other invitees, Kahlua will be closed beginning Saturday 
March 28, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. EST until further notice.  

This was a very difficult decision, but the circumstances related to COVID-19 are 
unprecedented and we felt this was necessary.  This decision is further supported by 
the professional advice we received and conforms with Florida Statutes Section 
718.1265. 

We will closely monitor the situation and notify you when it is safe to reopen again. 

Thank you for your patience, understanding and support. 

The Board of Directors 

 


